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Statement of Reasons for Proposing 
 
 
THE HERTSMERE BOROUGH COUNCIL (ELDON AVENUE, BOREHAMWOOD) 

(PERMIT HOLDER PARKING PLACES) ORDER 2016 (AMENDMENT NO. 2) 
ORDER 2017 

 
In order to prevent congestion, obstructive parking, improve traffic flow and road 
safety and to improve the environment for local residents and others, Hertsmere 
Borough Council propose to implement new parking places in parts of Eldon 
Avenue, Borehamwood, as specified in the Schedules to the above named Order 
which is seeking to amend a previous Traffic Order made in 2016 in support of the 
same scheme. 
 
The effect of the order will be to alter parking places which were to be implemented 
in accordance with the Schedules of a previous Order made in 2016. The new 
footway parking bay which was due to be implemented as stipulated in the 2016 
Traffic Order is to be relocated. Echelon parking bays which were to be 
implemented outside Hillary House will now run parallel to the kerb. 

Consent from the Highway Authority to promote this Order has been granted. 

 
 


